FRIENDS OF SUNNY BANK VALE

NEWSLETTER NO. 5 – APRIL 2013

WINNERS OF "PRIDE OF DROYLSDEN GREENSPACE AWARD 2013"

Dear Friends

Just to keep you up to date on activities that have taken place on Sunny Bank Vale recently and what the Friends propose to do over the coming Spring/Summer months.

· Two original footpaths have been refurbished which means that we now have a good, clean, circular walk.  We won funding for this exercise by entering Tameside's “You Choose” competition and our thanks go to Greenscape Tameside for the excellent work they have done in bringing this very muddy area to life again.

· We have enough funding left to purchase a commercial strimmer and over the coming months working parties will undertake clearing vegetation from the sides of the paths and thinning out some of the undergrowth.

· More bird boxes have been erected, this time to trees on the edge of the small wood near Peakdale Road/Edge Lane.

· The Friends will continue to try to raise more funding to enhance the Vale and will be making every effort to establish some wildflower areas.

· If you are interested in giving an hour or two of your time to help us achieve even more please join one of our working parties, see dates below.  We meet on the field at Peakdale Road at 11.00 a.m. (weather permitting). 

· 7 APRIL

· 5 MAY

· 29 JUNE

· 21 JULY
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